

CRACE ARROTT FIEWENTARY SCHOOL PTO NEWSLETTER - MAY 2022

President's Post

As we wrap up another school year I want to thank all of the teachers, staff, students, and families for all of their support this school year. We have many exciting things to look forward to for the 2022-2023 school year. This includes: welcoming our new principal Mrs. Buckman, the "Dance-A-Thon" fundraiser in the fall, the 2nd annual Gator Bash, and much more! Please have a safe and relaxing summer.

See you in August!

PTO President, Jennifer Thorndyke

Upcoming School Events:

PTO Meet and Greet 8/10/22

8:30-9:30am at Abbott

Come grab a cup of coffee/beverage
after the first day of school drop-off from
"Jo-on-the-Go"...a mobile coffee cart.
Find out more about the Grace Abbott PTO.
Meet the PTO board and members, get to know other
families from school, and hear what exciting things
we have planned for the upcoming school year.
Bring another Abbott friend or neighbor
The more the merrier!

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!

WE ARE LOOKING FOR PTO VOLUNTEERS FOR THE 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR! PLEASE CONSIDER JOINING AND SUPPORTING OUR SCHOOL COMMUNITY. PLEASE SCAN THE QR CODE FOR MORE INFORMATION.



CONTACT INFO:

PTO WEBSITE https://graceabbottpto.com

Email: gaptoinfo@gmail.com

PTO Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/groups/abbottpto/

Farewell Dr. Chaussee

We want to thank Dr. Chaussee for his dedication and yeard of service to Grace Abbott and Millard Public Schools. We wish him the very best as he starts his retirment. The PTO and Student Council were thrilled to present him with a "Buddy Bench" this past month, in his honor that will be placed in late summer. The staff and students look forward to having an area on the playground that encourages kindness and inclusion.



